
SUNY Cobleskill 

Student Government Association 

Meeting Minutes 

February 20, 2018 

 

Attendance: 

Advisor: Jeff Foote 

Officers: Roy Garrett, Josh Foust, Mariah Meachem, and Angelica Armlin-Sorgen 

Members: Shannon Perrone, Alysha Thornton, Mamoudou Camara, and Shiloh Jakowlow-

Dahlhaus. 

Guests: Cynthia Izenwata, Jeri Murray, Abigail O’Brien, Taylor Clerkin, Alijah Gibbs, and Ed 

Assislin.  

 

Roy Garrett called the meeting to order at 12:32 p.m. 

 

Open Floor 

Shannon Perrone mentioned that the Health and Wellness committee wants to do a ‘before you 

donate’ program to inform students on tips that can help them before they donate blood. Taylor 

Clerkin introduced herself.  

 

Election 

The election for Vice-President was done. There were two candidates: Mamoudou Camara and 

Cynthia Izenwata. The current members casted secret valets and in the end Cynthia was elected 

the new Vice-President 

.  

Approval of Minutes 

Shannon Perrone made a motion to accept the minutes from February 6, 2018. Cynthia Izenwata 

seconded the motion, there was no discussion and the motion was passed.  

 

Executive Board and CAP Reports 

There was nothing to report from executive board or CAP reports.  

 

Committees 

Elections: On behalf of elections committee Cynthia Izenwata was made a member.     

Constitutions: Constitutions committee stated that Coby Spirit Squad was approved to change 

their name to SUNY Cobleskill Dance crew.  

Finance: Finance committee had three additional funds forms. The first was from the Early 

Childhood club for $500.00 to attend a conference. Shannon Perrone seconded the motion, there 

was no discussion, Shiloh Jakowlow-Dahlhaus abstained, and the motion was passed. The 

second was from RAAC for $100.00 for a budget cook off on February 23. Shannon Perrone 

seconded the motion, there was no discussion, Shiloh Jakowlow-Dahlhaus, Mamoudou Camra, 

Josh Foust, Mariah Meachem and Angelica Armlin-Sorgen all abstained, and the motion passed. 

The third was from Archery Club for $350.00 for non-equipment items, mileage, and 



competition. Shannon Perrone seconded the motion, there was no discussion, and the motion 

passed.  

Public Relations: Nothing new to report.     

 

Old Business 

Charity Volleyball 

T-shirts for the event will be ordered after registrations are turned in.  

Student Assembly 

Cynthia Izenwata asked if anyone was interested in attending Student Assembly in April. Shiloh 

Jakowlow-Dalhlhaus, Shannon Perrone, Abigail O’Brien, Cynthia Izenwata, and Mariah 

Meachem all showed in interested in attending.  

American Student Government Conference 

An advisor for the trip is needed.  

Advisor Task Force 

Jeff Foote explained how committee came around to look into the advisor policy and explained 

that one other person was needed for the committee. Shiloh Jakowlow-Dalhlaus showed interest 

in joining. 

Diversity Grant Applications 

Jeff Foote explained that the application was sent out to all students and will soon be sent to all 

faculty.  

 

New Business 

Orange Carpet 

Jeff Foote explained that every year groups are recognized who had received recognition outside 

of the college. Student Government is being awarded for the blood drive and having the highest 

percentage in any SUNY school. What is needed is a display for the event, some ideas are having 

the graphic from the Red Cross showing that SUNY Cobleskill has donated more blood than any 

other SUNY school, as well as possibly a photo of Student Government.  

Library Hours Survey 

Jeff Foote explained that last semester a student voiced their concern with certain facilities on 

campus not being open twenty-four hours. One of those facilities was the library, including 

during finals week. The idea is to send out a survey asking students when they use the library 

during finals week and for what.  

 

Concerns and Announcements.  

Charity Volleyball 

Charity Volleyball will take place on March 28 in Bouck Ballroom at 6:30pm. 

Diversity Grant 

Applications are due on March 6 and will be coming out soon from the office of student 

development.  

Title IX 

Title IX training will take place on February 20 at 8:00pm in Upper Champlin. 

 



Adjournment 

Josh Foust made a motion to end the meeting; Mamoudou Camara seconded the motion, the 

meeting adjourned at 1:33 pm. 


